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A significant refurbishment and 

new dining restaurant has 
been completed opening in 

September 2014 at The 
Meden Academy which is 
proving very successful in 
generating income and an 

exciting new catering 
experience for students. 

 

School Catering are also 
developing our Post 16 service 

offer and above is the new 
catering facility Service at  

East Leake Academy 
 


